
 
 

 

 

     

Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment  Friday 10​th​ October 

Dear Parents, 
 
Can you believe we are in October already? We’ve had a wonderful first month back                             
at Atlantic and are slowly adjusting to a different way of running things in the school;                               
from virtual assemblies to play times and lunches in our class bubbles. We are so                             
proud of how the children have settled in and want to offer you all a big thank you                                   
for your support keeping socially distanced during drop off and collection - thank                         
you for keeping our community safe. 
 
This week we have enjoyed Bike to School Week. It's great to see so many of our                                 
students keeping fit and enjoying the fresh air. Please do remind your child to use                             
the roads safely, wearing a helmet, and as the evenings draw closer wearing suitable                           
clothing and lights. 
 
Here are some other highlights from this week. 
 

 
 
Every Monday, we have been asking our Atlantic Pupils a question about themselves                         
and their school: this week we have been talking about careers and were not                           
disappointed with the wonderful ambitions our children have. ​We hope you enjoy                       
their video. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful weekend, please stay safe and continue to follow the                             
government guidelines and protect our community. 
 

Miss Heppell 

Heroes of the Week 
 

To enjoy our virtual 
Heroes assembly,​ please 

click here 
 

Congratulations to all 
our heroes this week 

This half term we are 
reading: 

 
Year 4 

 
 

Year 2 
 

 
 

 

https://youtu.be/qhhKg5iE12c
https://youtu.be/qhhKg5iE12c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jKN2NJdypHM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jKN2NJdypHM

